


  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2024 

Pleasant Manor Post  

Celebrating 
September 

 

Terry Fox 
Support Walk 
September 10th  

 
 

Pizza and 
Games Night 

September 13th 
 
 

Tristian 
Alexander 

September 18th 
 
 

Music 
 with Mendelt 
September 19th 

 
 

Oktoberfest 
Social 

September 25th  
 
 

Catholic Mass 
September 27th 

 
 

Birthday Party! 
September 28th 
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o Judy Perkins- 01st  

o Jim Griffiths- 06th  

o Helen Andres- 07th  

o Anne Peters- 08th  

o Hugh Bertram- 09th  

o Walter Klassen- 09th  

o Nick Goertz- 10th  

o Justina Klassen- 11th  

o Liese Regier- 11th  

o David Jeffries- 12th  

o Marion Janzen- 13th  

o Brigitte Ediger- 14th  

o Sharron Upper- 15th  

o Katharina Hildebrandt- 16th   

o Joanne Greenhalgh- 18th  

o Helen Kroh- 19th  

o Jacob Klassen- 19th  

o Ellen Lehmann- 23rd  

o Nelly Rempel- 24th  

o Janice Berg- 25th  

o Maria Boldt- 25th  

o Larry Klassen- 26th  

o Karen Hildebrandt- 26th  

o Deborah Willms- 30th  

 

A Very Happy Birthday To…  

Terry Fox! 
 

On September 10th we will be 

celebrating Terry Fox with a Terry Fox 

Support Walk. Outside the front office 

at 11am join us for a short walk with 

coffee and Timbits when you donate a 

$1. The local paper will be by to see 

the support! Looking forward to 

continuing honoring Terry Fox! 

 
 

 

Preacher’s Ponderings 
 

In the lectionary, much of the September is given to focus on the book of 

James, a study in how a life of faith is to be lived out. That is, how do we 

show our love and devotion to God to others. But it all begins with this 

idea, from James 1:18, that who we are is ordained by God who gave birth 

to us by the truth that we received. As Christ followers, we are a kind of 

‘first fruits’. That is, people who lead the world into the glory of God—not 

for our own benefit but for that of the world, in praise to God. As we move 

through September let us be examples of God’s love, in our faith and our 

care for each other. 
 

~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead 

 

Looking Forward to 

Some Music! 
 

We have some exciting music this 

month as Tristian Alexander is back 

again to play and after a long summer 

break without him, Mendelt will also 

be back again every month for the rest 

of the year! 

Come and join September 18th and 

19th for some amazing music! 

 

 

 

 

Oktoberfest Social!  
 

September 21st marks the beginning of Oktoberfest and what 

better way to get in the spirit but with an Oktoberfest social! 

Join us in the Oakview chapel on September 25th for snacks, 

games, music and all things Oktoberfest to celebrate the 

German volksfest! 

 

Welcome Back Jaymee!  

We can’t believe it’s already been over a 

year since Jaymee’s been gone! We are 

so excited to have her back!  

Jaymee was off spending time with her 

daughter Chandler, they loved spending 

time with friends and family and playing 

with the neighborhood kids, going for 

weekly walks with Chelsea and her son 

Logan, being out in nature or being by 

the pool.  

They have also got to go on many 

adventures including a trip to Florida, 

Windsor ON, and Rondeau Provincial 

Park!  

Jaymee wanted to express how she’s 

looking forward to coming back and 

seeing everyone again!  

I want to 
set an 

example 
that will 
never be 
forgotten 
– Terry 

Fox 


